
 

DISTRICT UPDATE: 1/24/20 
 

Building Configuration Change: 
 

At the January 23rd, 2020 Regular Meeting, the Boquet Valley Central School District Board of Education 

passed the following resolution with a 7-0 roll call vote: 

Resolved upon recommendation of the Superintendent, the Board of 

Education approves the relocation of all Kindergarten through grade 5 

classes to the Lake View Campus and all grades 6 through 12 classes to 

the Mountain View Campus effective with the 2020-21 school year. 

 

Beginning with the 2020-21 school year, all K-5 BVCS student will attend the Lake View Campus, and all 6-12 

BVCS students will attend the Mountain View Campus.  No decisions have yet been made about 

transportation or arrival and dismissal times.   

 The Administrative Team will be working over the next several months to determine instructional and 

non-instructional assignments as well as a master schedule.  

 The Director of Facilities will be working with the Administrative Team to determine any adjustments 

to current bus routes.  

 Arrival and dismissal times will be determined based on related transportation decisions.  

 The Prekindergarten classroom locations will be determined by the superintendent and ACAP in the 

upcoming weeks. 

 The District Office location will be determined by the superintendent based on available space.   

 There will be several more updates related to this change to our configuration in the upcoming 

months.   
 

 


